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July 12, 2017 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary   
Regarding:  2018 Cost of Service Application (EB-2017-0048) 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,   
 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. is pleased to submit to the Ontario Energy Board its 2018 Cost of Service 
Application.  This application is being filed pursuant to the Board’s e-Filing Services.  

Hard copies of the application are currently being printed by a third-party printer and will be 

sent to the OEB’s offices via UPS as soon as available.    

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require relative 

to this application.   

 

Yours truly,      

 

 

Michel Poulin 
 
General Manager 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 
850 Tupper St. 
Hawkesbury, ON 
K6A 3S7 
Tel: 613-632-6689 


